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from school/work, and a letter 
of  recommendation.

The September meeting of  
the Friends of  the Robert Lee 
Care Center will be held on 
Monday, September 23, at 10 
am in the WCCHD Board 
Room located at 722 
Washington Street. If  you are 
new to the community, the 
group is an auxiliary who 
supports the residents of  the 

The San Angelo Stock Show 
and Rodeo Ambassadors are 
looking to add two more 
members to their team and will 
be holding tryouts on Sunday, 
September 22.  The event will 
be begin at 2 pm at the Spur 
Arena in San Angelo and is 
open to ladies ages 13 - 24.  
Those wishing to try out are 
asked to please bring current 
coggins, letter of  good standing 

The 3rd Annual Tom Sawyer 
Jr. Memorial Golf  Tournament 
will be held on Saturday, 
September 21, at Mountain 
Creek Golf  Course in Robert 
Lee.  There will be shotgun 
starts at 8 am and 2 pm with 
breakfast/lunch provided.  If  
you have your own cart, 
please bring it as the golf  
course has limited carts 
available.  Sponsorships are 
available and can be made by 
contacting Becky Ross at 
(325) 763-7513.

To register, fill out the form 
online at https://forms.gle/

eWPgrLa4zMkb7Fw69.  For 
more information contact Sandy 
at (325) 450-6567.

Texas A&M AgriLife 
Extension Service will host a 
Wildlife Lunch and Learn event 
on Wednesday, September 25, 
from 12 noon until 1 pm at 
Central Baptist Church in 
Bronte.  The topic covered will 
be feral hogs with lunch being 
provided however you are 
welcome to bring your lunch.  
Please RSVP to the Coke 
County Extension Office at 
(325) 453-2461 or 
morgan.runyan@ag.tamu.edu 
by Monday, September 23.

RLCC. Anyone who is 
interested in learning more 
about the organization is 
encouraged to attend this 
monthly meeting.

The first fundraising event for 
this year is the Homecoming 
Bake Sale on Friday, October 4. 
Like the Facebook page, Friends 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center, 
to receive posts on all activities 
and use this as a way to contact 
the group if  there are any 
questions. Annual dues will also 
be due at this meeting.


